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Annual Water Supply Report 
The reports below show our renewable and non-renewable water sources that were delivered to our 

community in 2024. Our long term plan is to use our available renewable water first, which natural-

ly refills over time with rain and snowmelt. This cycle helps us tremendously to meet the majority 
of the District’s water needs while saving our finite non-renewable water from the Denver Basin 

(a.k.a. deep well water) for drought contingency. 

Cottonwood Water and Sanitation strives to make certain that we are not only delivering high quali-
ty water, but we are always taking steps to ensure a sustainable future for our community’s water 

supply. By carefully managing our renewable and non-renewable resources, we can continue to pro-

vide safe and reliable service while protecting our long-term water security.  



Cottonwood Water Hydrant Flushing 
Beginning in March, the Cottonwood Water and Sanitation Operators will be flushing hydrants in the 
district.  Hydrant flushing is an important maintenance process that we (and other water utilities) con-
duct to maintain our water quality and ensure the reliability of our system.  You may see large 
amounts of water being discharged from the fire hydrants for very short periods of time, and while 
this may seem wasteful, it is carefully managed and serves several important purposes that benefit 
our community: 

 Improves water quality by removing accumulated sediments at the bottom of the hydrant. 

 Verifies hydrant functionality to ensure that the units are operational and readily available for 

fire suppression. 

You may notice discolored water in your home due to sediment and mineral deposits that are stirred 
up during the flushing process.  If you experience this during this timeframe, or at any time, please 
don’t hesitate to contact us.  This will allow us to locate hydrants near you that will help us address 
the issue.   

58 Inverness Drive East #100 

Englewood, CO 80112 

Open 8am-5pm Monday-Friday 

During normal business hours call: 

303-792-9509 

After-Hours Water Emergencies: 

303-426-3167 

Visit Our Website: 

www.cottonwoodwater.org 

Find us on Facebook 
for water news, tips, 

and resources. 

Cottonwood Community Garden 
Are you passionate about gardening or eager to try your hand at growing 
fresh produce? The Cottonwood Community Garden is thrilled to kick 
off its third season, and we’re inviting our neighbors to join us for a year 
of planting, learning, and connecting with fellow garden enthusiasts. 

Why Join the Cottonwood Community Garden? 

Garden plots are available to rent for just $35 for the summer—an af-
fordable way to cultivate fresh, homegrown produce while enjoying a 
supportive gardening community. Whether you’re a seasoned gardener 
or a beginner excited to learn, our garden is open to all experience lev-
els.  We have both raised beds and ground beds available. 

We are located at 8334 Sandreed Circle, next to the meeting house. For 
more details and to reserve your garden bed, visit our website at cotton-
woodwater.org/community-garden or give us a call for more details. 

Come grow with us this season! 

Next Meeting of the Board: 

Thursday, March 20, 2025 

8051 S Jordan Rd, Englewood CO 

The Public is Invited to Attend 


